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Folkestone 
School for Girls 

The 

4th July 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Please see below the end of term arrangements for this year and note it is a normal uniform day. 
 

Wednesday 23rd July 2025 
 

8.40am-9am   Form Time; 
9am-9.45am   Y7 & Y8 Assembly / Y9, Y10 & Y12 Form Parties; 
10am -10.45am   Y9, Y10 & Y12 Assembly / Y7 & Y8 Form Parties; 
10.45am-11.05am  Brunch; 
11.05am-12noon   Rounders; 
12noon   Form Time/Registration/Clean Up 
12.30pm   Students dismissed 
 
Stagecoach will allow students to use their passes on regular bus services after 12.30pm and Crosskeys are 
able to provide an earlier service at 12.45pm. If you would like your daughter to be supervised in school 
until 3.30pm, please contact reception by Tuesday 22nd July 2025. I will write again before the end of term, 
to confirm the arrangements for the start of next term. 
 
Collection of Examination Results 
 

A level examination results will be issued by the school on Thursday 14th August with GCSE results the 
following week on Thursday 21st August. Post-result information is available on our website here: 
https://www.folkestonegirls.kent.sch.uk/parents-and-students/exam-timetables-and-information/ 
 
Year 11 and Year 13 
 

Results will be available for collection from the school between 9.30am and 11.30am on these dates. Key 
staff will be available on results day to discuss post results options. If a student is unable to attend in person 
to collect her results, they will also be sent electronically to their school email after 12noon, or she can 
arrange for someone to collect them on her behalf by completing this google form before Friday 18th July: 
https://forms.gle/Waevor5GZRyZHQce6 
 
Year 10 and Year 12 
 

Please note that GCSE RE results for Year 10 students and any Year 12 exam results will be sent to students 
via an email link on the relevant days. They can access results through the exams portal after 12noon. Staff 
will be available to discuss nonpriority post result options at the start of term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Mark Lester 
Principal 

https://www.folkestonegirls.kent.sch.uk/parents-and-students/exam-timetables-and-information/
https://forms.gle/Waevor5GZRyZHQce6

